

ALL KIDS FIRST "enhancing your child's potential"

Dear parents,

We are enacting a new policy for our ABA therapy sessions.

Continuous Reinforcement and consistency are primary key's to effective ABA therapy. We take several steps to ensure that each child's therapy is individualized and catered to what would provide the child with optimal therapy. We currently use the ABLLS-R assessment to indicate exactly what type of therapy, what type of key behavioral indicators needs to be worked on, and how many hours should the child spend in therapy.

Because we carefully examine several factors to make sure your child receives the most effective, complete, and beneficial care, we are requesting that parents reduce their recommended therapy to no less than 120 minutes per session, per scheduled day. Anything less than a two hour session will severely hamper your child's growth in therapy and prevent the progressive evolution of their skills and behavior.

We do however, understand that there are days where a child is ill, has another appointment, or has had some other incident to where they cannot come to therapy. We fully understand that things happen and in no way will incidents count against the therapy attendance record of the child. If you have any questions please feel free to contact us via phone or email.

Parent/Guardian (if applicable)	Date